

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that following our recent Ofsted Inspection of 25th and 26th June, Staynor Hall Primary Academy has been judged as a GOOD school in all areas. This is a success that should be shared and celebrated by all those who have worked hard to establish this school from, before it opened, to the present day. During the two days our three inspectors observed teaching and learning in every class: held meetings with the Headteacher, Deputy Headteacher and other school leaders including the governing body: looked at pupils books from across the school: talked to the children, staff and parents to gain their views of the school: listened to children read and observed behaviour at playtime and lunch times. They were impressed by what they saw.

The full inspection report has been sent to you via ParentHub and has been posted on the school website. Ofsted will then upload this on their official website on 25th July. If you would like a paper copy of the report please contact the school office.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for their professionalism and dedication to ensuring that all our children make the best possible progress and enjoy their learning every day. Our children never fail to impress us with their positivity, excellent behaviour and amazing attitudes to learning. The support the school receives from Ebor, the governing body and you as parents ensures the Team Staynor goes from strength to strength, it is a team I am immensely proud to be a part of.

This is a fantastic way to end the school year and the staff and I are now looking forward to developing our plans for September and beyond in our drive to achieve outstanding.

Many best wishes and enjoy a lovely summer holiday,

Donna Bedford MA Headteacher

